Sandra Day O'CGonnor High School
ParentgI Conferences 2024

Discuss your student’s current grades, behaviors and learning goals for the school year. The
staff at Sandra Day O’Connor High School is honored for you to attend. There are two options
for conferences this year.

Wednesday, October 16, 2024

2:30PM - 6:30 PM
*Teacher dinner break 4:30-5pm

Thursday, October 17, 2024
12:30 PM - 3:30 PM

Sophomore Parent Night
Wednesday, October 16th
Performing Arts Auditorium (200 building) 4:30-5:00pm
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